
 

For attention of schools in Breckland: Who will you 
nominate for the Pride in Breckland Awards 2015? 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher, 
 
 

As you may be aware, the nominations period for Breckland’s Pride in Breckland 
Awards 2015 is now open. 
 
 
We would like to invite you to submit nominations for one or more of the nine award 
categories. One of these is the ‘Greener Schools Award’, which may be of 
particular interest to you if you are aware of green projects within schools in your 
area. 
 
 
The awards scheme offers an important opportunity to recognise the people, groups, 
and businesses in Breckland that make the district such a special place to live and 
work. As such, we would also ask you to consider including a short article about the 
awards in an upcoming edition of your school newsletter to encourage parents to 
submit their own nominations to recognise those who have made a real difference to 
your community. 
 
 
To find out more about the awards and to submit a nomination, please go to: 
http://www.breckland.gov.uk/content/pride-breckland-awards-2015. 
If you would rather submit your nomination in hard copy format you will find attached 
a pdf of the nomination form which you can print out, complete, and send back to us. 
 
 
The closing date for nominations is Sunday, January 18, 2015, but we hope you will 

submit your nominations as soon as possible. 
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